
SAHS Alumni Association – Last Updated 01/19/2018
Items to discuss at a Senior Class assembly regarding the SASH Alumni Association

SAHS President or designee: In a January/February timeframe arrange with the high school 
principal for the opportunity for an alumni member to come address the senior class during one 
of their scheduled assemblies to educate the seniors on the SAHS Alumni Association.  The 
President, VP, any other alumni officer or an involved alumni teacher could do the presentation. 
It is often more convenient to find an involved SAHS alumni teacher to address the seniors, but 
whatever you can arrange.  The following topics can be discussed with the seniors:  

 Explain what Alumni Association is (difference between SAHS vs Coal Township 
Alumni…so they will understand which group provides the scholarships)

 We believe we are the oldest, active HS alumni association in the country.
 Show copy of newsletter – future mailings to their address so keep us updated 

with your address.  Stress to make sure we always get your 'permanent address' 
to use (i.e. not their dorm address)...remember to let registrar know (email in 
newsletter) if you move.  

 Scholarships and Awards – announce scholarship exam date (this date should 
have been worked out with the HS principal by this point), what scholarship 
money is given out and announced at the Banquet, award night at the HS with 
monetary awards and describe some of those awards.

 Banquet last Saturday in May (Masser’s) where we recognize our newest 
members and unveil the scholarship awards (bring your parents).  Time for some
seniors to perform musical numbers and highlight their talents in front of the 
alumni.  Encourage them to stay for the Afterglow (explain what the Afterglow is).

 Think about getting involved with the alumni.


